
Please find attached the Bulletin for Solemnity of the Resurrection of the Lord 19th - 20th April 2025, 
the School Newsletter and the Invitation for Encounter Day. Happy Easter everyone. 
 
Kind Regards 
Nazzarena 
Parish Administrator 
St Joseph's Parish 
125 Newtown Road 
Malvern 
WR14 1PF 
01684 574250 
If you need to send a message to the Parish Office, please email us directly at 
stjoseph.malvern@rcaob.org.uk  

St Joseph’s Parish is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham: Registered Charity No. 234216 

Any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily 
represent those of the Archdiocese of Birmingham. Email may be susceptible to data corruption, 
interception, unauthorised amendment, viruses and unforeseen delays, and we do not accept 
liability for any such data corruption, interception, unauthorised amendment, viruses and delays or 
the consequences thereof. Accordingly, this email and any attachments are opened at your own risk. 
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